
 
 
From: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Licensing 
Sent: 16 March 2022 18:16 
To: 'Stuart Glen' <  
Cc: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: LL/0000/1109 - The Cause 15 - 19 Garman Road Tottenham London Haringey N17 0UR 
 
Please see attached representation. 
Regards 
Licensing Team 
 
From: Evangelides Antoinette <Antoinette.Evangelides@haringey.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Haringey 
Building Control 
Sent: 16 March 2022 16:11 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: LL/0000/1109 - The Cause 15 - 19 Garman Road Tottenham London Haringey N17 0UR 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Please find attached correspondence in respect of the above address. Should you have any 
queries please contact building.control@haringey.gov.uk  
 
Building Control Department 
Housing, Regeneration and Planning 
Planning, Building Standards & Sustainability 
Level 1 
40 Cumberland Road 
LONDON N22 7SG 
Telephone: 0208 489 5504 
Email: building.control@haringey.gov.uk 
 
Have you tried the new LABC Site Inspection App that enables you to book a site inspection 
at any time from wherever you are using an apple or android device.  Its free to download 
and easy to use!  Find out more here : LABC website (external link). 
 
Planning a home improvement project ?  - For practical advice on home 
improvements,  please take a look at our new site https://labcfrontdoor.co.uk/ 
 
Visit us at :  
www.haringey.gov.uk 
twitter@haringeycouncil 
facebook.com/haringeycouncil 
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COVID-19 is spread from person to person - and we have a greater chance of picking it up 
the closer we are to someone.   
Getting a test is one way of helping to reduce the spread of the virus within our 
communities.   
Tests are quick, painless and free at various rapid testing centres across London.  
Please find further information and details of the information on the sites here 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 
 
 

https://www.haringey.gov.uk/news-and-events/coronavirus-covid-19-haringey-together/health-advice/covid-19-testing-haringey

